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The Covid-19 pandemic has significantly influenced what is appropriate, acceptable or safe. The
Board of Directors extends our best wishes for your well being in this difficult time.

The Directors met by Zoom on Sunday April 26. Eventually the minutes will be posted on our site but
this memo is to keep you informed of actions taken by the Board.

At this time the gates are locked, as we understand is required by the Township. The Township and
the OPP have active keys. When we are given permission the keys of paid up members will be
activated. Thank you to the vast majority of the members who have renewed for this year. Late fees
will apply to future renewals. Failure to renew membership will cause membership lapse.

The Spring General Meeting scheduled for, and traditionally held on, the Victoria Day Sunday is
rescheduled for June 21. This is of course subject to change should circumstances not permit a club
house meeting at that time.

Maggie Steele was appointed a Director and Fleet Captain to fill the empty position on the Board and
the Bridge. A short discussion was held about the Civic Holiday BBQ. It was considered whether to
move the BBQ to Labour Day. It was felt that this was too early to make that decision.

In addition to the normal expenses that the club must consider such as property taxes and utilities,
the club expects significant cost for dredging and bank repair this year. We will of course need to
obtain the appropriate permits and permissions for any work we do.

| am including two pictures of erosion of the north bank that has occurred this Spring to demonstrate
that we will have significant expenses this year.

Sincerely
1&* Gordon Cale Doug Baier
iy Secretary PRBC Commodore
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